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16.6.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 5 
 
Year 5/6 production performances 
 
I am writing to let you know about performances of the Y5/6 production of ‘What A 
Knight!’.  At the moment, we are planning for live performances in the morning of Monday 
18th and Tuesday 19th July, starting at 10am in the Expressive Arts hall.  We expect that 
the performance will last a little bit over an hour. 
 
Each family from Y5/6 will be given 2 tickets, and there will be no charge.  Tickets will be 
sent home a week before the performance. 
 

 Year 5 parents and carers are invited to come on Monday 18th July. 

 Year 6 parents and carers are invited to come on Tuesday 19th July. 
 
We do appreciate that some of you may not be able to attend during the day, although 
we hope that by having 4 weeks’ notice, that may help you to be able to make 
arrangements to attend.  We are also planning to do a recording of scenes and songs 
during the previous week so that we can do an online screening via Zoom (date and time 
for this will be confirmed soon).  You will also be able to share the link with family 
members, which we know many of you have valued when we have done this over the 
past year. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://southstreetprimary.org/blog/2016/08/30/sainsburys-school-games-bronze-award-201516/

